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 February 9, 2017 

 

 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  

Attention:  The Honorable James Lynn 

180 East Broad Street, 12
th

 Floor 

Columbus, Ohio  43215 

 

Re: Timothy O. Michael 

Case No. 16-1860-TR-CVF 

 

Dear Examiner Lynn –  

 

As you are aware, this case was previously continued at the Respondent’s request due to a 

conflicting court date in his home state of Indiana.  As you are also aware, Mr. Michael 

requested an additional continuance from the rescheduled date of February 2, 2017.  The new 

hearing was scheduled for February 16, 2017.   

 

Regrettably, Staff witness Trooper Brian Hann is unable to attend on the rescheduled date 

because of other duties at that time.  All parties, including Mr. Michael, are agreeable to 

continuing the hearing an additional date, to February 17, 2017.   

 

Inasmuch as the undersigned already has a prehearing scheduled with your honor on the same 

date, and given the Respondent’s intention to attend from out of state, I would respectfully 

request that the hearing be once again scheduled to begin at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Werner L. Margard III    
Werner L. Margard III 

Assistant Attorney General 

Public Utilities Section 

30 E. Broad St., 16
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215 

Telephone: (614) 995-5532 [Direct No.] 

Fascimile: (614) 644-8764 

werner.margard@ohioattorneygeneral.gov 

 

cc:   Timothy Michael 
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